
Dear BED members, 
 

For those of you who read my last newsletter, you know I promised you a hiatus for the January 1 

newsletter -- but Dr. Zeynep Erim, Ph.D. from NIH reached out and let me know about a great 

opportunity for our education community at NIH that will open to applications on January 18, 2022, and 

close on January 27, 2022.  Thus, I wanted to help her distribute this news and give people ample time to 

think about the posting if they are interested -- it’ll be a fast turn around.  We will resume our traditional 

format on the 15th. 
 

The National Institute of Biomedical Imaging and Bioengineering (NIBIB) is seeking a creative, energetic 

and dedicated individual for a Program Director position in the Division of Interdisciplinary Training 

(DIDT). The responsibilities of the position include: all aspects of training grant management including 

interacting with potential applicants, recommendation of applications for funding, management of funded 

grants and awards, outreach, portfolio analysis, program evaluation, identification of critical gaps and 

development of initiatives and measures to address these. The ideal candidate will have a PhD in 

Biomedical Engineering or Bioengineering, several years of professional experience beyond postdoctoral 

studies, and a genuine interest in the advancement of biomedical technologies and workforce 

development. Strong analytical, interpersonal, organizational, and written and oral communication skills 

are essential for success in this position. 

Zeynep Erim, Ph.D. 
Director, Division of Interdisciplinary Training 
National Institute of Biomedical Imaging and Bioengineering 
Zeynep.Erim@nih.gov 
(301) 451-4797 

Applications for the position may be submitted through usajobs.gov under the “Health Scientist 

Administrator (Program Officer)” listing. The listing is scheduled to open to applications on January 18, 

2022, and close on January 27, 2022. Applicants submitting applications for this position are strongly 

encouraged to contact Dr. Erim directly to indicate their interest. More about global recruitment and tips 

for applicants can be found at https://www.nibib.nih.gov/aboutnibib/careers/job-faqs. 
 

Be well and in good health! 
Aileen Huang-Saad, BED Division Chair 
The Roux Institute, Northeastern University 
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